
  
 

 
WHEN:  Thursday, Jan. 16, 2025, 5 – 7 p.m. 
 
WHERE:  Farragut High School (11237 Kingston Pike) 
 
    

Knox County Seeks Input on Choto Mobility Study 
 
 

BACKGROUND:  Knox County will host a public information meeting to seek 
community input on the Choto Mobility Study. This meeting will help identify key 
transportation challenges, set priorities, and shape the final recommendations for the 
study.   
 
The public information meeting is on Thursday, Jan. 16, 2025, from 5 to 7 p.m. at 
Farragut High School with an opening presentation at 5 p.m.  
 
About the Study: Knox County is launching a mobility study for the Choto area in 
southwest Knox County to address the challenges of increasing development and traffic 
congestion. This study will evaluate current and future roadway conditions, assess 
alternative transportation modes, and identify improvements to enhance safety, capacity, 
and connectivity in the region. This study will support the new Comprehensive Land Use 
and Transportation Plan. More information on the study can be found at 
https://www.knoxcounty.org/epw/ChotoMobility.php.  
 
For more information contact Mandi Benedict at mandi.benedict@knoxcounty.org or: 
 
Mike Donila   Rylie McClurg       
306-1177 cell    215-4579 office     
   705-1681 cell 
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